
ATTACHMENT TO 

NEW BUSINESS ITEM NO. B 

Monterey Peninsula College Teachers Association 	 May 11, 2011 

Monterey Peninsula College 

980 Fremont Street 

Monterey, CA 93940 

Dear Dr. Garrison, 

We would like to sunshine a proposal at the Board of Trustees meeting on May 12, 2011, and 

are requesting that you add the following item to the Agenda: 

"MPCTA has an interest in exploring ways to mitigate the effects of loss of apportionment and 

wishes to enter into negotiations with the District on this issue." 

Thank you for your consideration, 

4/4 
Hazel Rd s, Co-Chief Negotiator Gary Fuller, Co-Chief Negotiator 


